
Dear Edison Community, 
 
Beginning Monday, November 2, FCPS activities and athletic programs will transition to a new online 
student registration system.  This new system offers a host of benefits for schools and community 
members including: 

• One stop shop for registering your student for athletic programs and many common activities 
occurring throughout the school year 

• Electronic submission of the emergency care card and weight room waiver- only have to fill these 
out once! 

• A new home for the state-mandated concussion education program 
  
Each family will create an account and from this account, can register their student(s) for various activity 
and athletic opportunities.  While registering does not guarantee a spot on the team, this information 
will help to ensure your student is ready to go on the first day of tryouts.  Students can be registered for 
one or more activities throughout the year and families can sign in as needed to update information. 
 
Please note the following: 

• You will still need to submit a valid VHSL Pre-participation Exam Form (physical) directly to the 
school prior to your student’s participation; all other requirements will be completed through this 
registration process. 

• Families who have already submitted their concussion education verification form will be asked 
to verify completion again as part of the registration process.  We do apologize for any 
inconvenience- please bear with us as we make this change 

 
The new registration site is available here:  www.edisonsports.org.  Click on the “Activities Registration” 
tab.  
 
Questions/concerns?  Call 703-924-8090 or email Greg Dombrowski (gsdombrowski@fcps.edu) or Dianne 
Lewis (drlewis@fcps.edu). 
 
#OneEdison 
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